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Agenda Review Meeting  

Orlando City Council 

Council Chambers, City Hall 

400 South Orange Avenue 

Monday, April 10, 2017 

 

In attendance: 

Mayor Buddy Dyer 

Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2  

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill, District 5 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings, District 6 

City Clerk Denise Aldridge 

Senior Assistant City Clerk Elizabeth Davidson 

Chief Assistant City Attorney Kyle Shephard 

Police Officers James West and Chris Realin, Sergeants–at-Arms 

 

Mayor Dyer called the meeting to order at 10:47 a.m.  

Consent Agenda: 

 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4 – Commissioner Sheehan indicated that she had no 

concerns regarding the agenda and asked to meet with City Planning Division Manager Dean 

Grandin.   

 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill, District 5 – Commissioner Hill indicated that she had no 

concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings, District 6 – Commissioner Ings indicated he would like to meet 

with City Planning Division Manager Dean Grandin in reference to Item C-5 (Approving a 9-

month Temporary Use Permit with the possibility of a 6-month administrative extension by the 

Planning Official for temporary gravel parking at 116 America St., generally southwest of the 

intersection of America St. and Lucerne Terr. (LDC2017-00137).  In reference to Item C-6 

(Municipal Planning Board as Airport Zoning Commission), Commissioner Ings asked why City 

Council was not the Airport Zoning Commission and Chief Assistant City Attorney Kyle 

Shephard advised that the Municipal Planning Board makes recommendations to City Council 

and City Council makes the final decision which, in effect, makes City Council the Airport 

Zoning Commission.  Commissioner Ings had a question in reference to Item G-1 (Ranking of 

Firms to Provide Special Inspector for Smoke Control Services for Stage 2 of the Dr. Phillips 

Center) as to the firms chosen and requested information on M/WBE participation.   

  

Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 – Commissioner Gray indicated that he had no concerns 

regarding the agenda and would like to speak with Chief Financial Officer Chris McCullion.   
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Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2 - Commissioner Ortiz indicated that he had no concerns 

regarding the agenda and would like to meet with Families, Parks and Recreation Director Lisa 

Early.   

 

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3 – Commissioner Stuart asked to speak with Chief 

Financial Officer Chris McCullion and requested a brief update on Hearing/Ordinance 2
nd

 Read 

#3 regarding duplexes and tandem housing (Ordinance No. 2017-17) before a vote was taken 

today.  Mayor Dyer confirmed that an update will be given at the time of reading.  

 

 

Public Comment: 

There was no public comment. 

There being no further discussion on the April 10, 2017 City Council agenda, the meeting was 

adjourned at 10:50 a.m.  

 

 

 

Denise Aldridge 

City Clerk 


